
We tried food explorers this week with 
our food being bananas, apples and 

pears. Some children just looked and 
some had a feel and a little taste, I 

don’t think we have found any new fruit 
fans yet though!

Please remember we are a NUT FREE 
school, this includes anything with hazelnut 

or almond as an ingredient, please check 
before sending food into school.

Thank you ☺

We all enjoyed exploring an Autumn 
themed sensory tray when it was a bit 

too wet to go outside, it included 
leaves, orange paper, coloured leaf 

stickers and pretend acorns and apples.

We have completed lots of different 
activities in sounds and number time 
and the favourites this week were 
definitely musical instruments, Old 
Macdonald story sack, posting coins 
into containers and matching Velcro 

fruit and veg halves.


